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THE FOREIGN SERVICE
OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Eurcpean Helay Bases
American Consulate General
Munich, Germany, July 12, 1948

Dear Mr, Tilly:

Thank you for your report on the reception of our Voice of
America program on 9540 ke, on June 24, 1948, We are very in-
terested in any reports as to the quality of our signal and
would appreciate your letting us hear from you again should you
hear our programs on any of the following frequencies: 6080,
7250, 9540, 11870 and 15150 kc.

Sincerely,

Hsdy V) pusne—

Charles W, Thomas
CWT/baw Director

Hr- CI G- Tilly’.
95 Chesterfield. Hoad,

Bristol 6, England.



